
WELCOME VISITORS! 

Puyallup church of Christ 

402 5th St SW 
Puyallup, WA 98371 

office@puyallupcofc.org 
www.puyallupcofc.org 

October 9, 2016 

(253) 845-6312 

Worship Assignments  

     Sunday Bible Study: 10 am   Sunday Worship: 11 am & 5 pm 

Wednesday Bible Study: 6:30 pm 

OFFICE HOURS: Monday-Friday 9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

Elders:  elders@puyallupcofc.org 

 Chris Bartlett  (253) 537-0734 

 Gene McCaul  (253) 863-1234 

 Bob Sallee  (253) 435-7658 

 Ken Wilson  (253) 820-9150 

____________ 

Deacons: 

 Hugh Kile Missions (253) 507-7060

 John Dacca Fellowship            (253) 445-4854 

_____________ 

 

Pulpit Minister: Mark Jamieson                       (270) 776-1944 

Involvement Minister: Gene McCaul            (253) 863-1234 

Counseling Center: Ken Wilson                      (253) 820-9150                    
____________ 

 

Secretary: Carolyn McCaul                                (253) 845-6312 

Bookkeeper: Sue Pedersen                                (253) 848-5538 

SIBINW Director:  Bob Stump                           (206) 664-1814 

Oct. 09 AM Sermon:  Mark Jamieson - “Shepherding 

the Flock” 1 Peter 5:1-4 

  PM Sermon:  Mark Jamieson - “Adequate to 

Serve” 

Sunday Morning Adults: Auditorium - “The Book of 

Romans”           

Adults: SIBI classroom - “Ephesians”  

Wednesday Evening Adults: Auditorium -  “Learning to Pray” 

Class Topics 

ATTENDANCE  10/02: 118    CONTRIBUTION 10/02:  $4,441.00 

                            AVG. WEEKLY CONTRIBUTION Sept.: $2,884.75 

Speakers and Sermons 

       To Request Recordings: mark.brown77@me.com 

        Notes 

 

Learning to Pray 
 

This Wednesday, 

we begin a study on 

prayer.  This will not 

be a typical lecture/

discussion class on 

prayer. Certainly, 

there will be teaching 

and discussion; 

however, we will be 

spending a great 

deal of time putting 

into practice the things we are learning. 

 The primary guide (aside from God’s Word) will 

be Charles Hodge’s book, Prayer, The Voice of Faith.  

In his book, he wrestles with the challenges of 

spending time with God in prayer.  We will be called 

to look to God as the one object of faith, to trust God 

and accept His answers to prayer - but not sitting 

down.  He emphasizes the need for faith that acts. 

 This is a practical class that seeks to meet the 

pressing need of every Christian and every 

congregation - to pray more and pray better.  Each of 

us has room for improvement. 

Especially with the plans being formulated for the 
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Family News (cont’d) 

Family News 

Prayer List (cont’d) 

Prayer List  

 Ruth Bailey’s mother fell and broke her arm. Please pray for 

quick healing.  She was also admitted into the hospital for 

complications  due to COPD. Please pray for improvements to 

her health. 

 Please pray for Barbara & Mark, Marjorie Eldred’s daughter 

and son-in-law. Mark was injured on the job last year and still has 

many health issues and Barbara helps care for him.  

 Marjorie Eldred would like prayers for her sons as they are far 

from the Lord. 

 Please continue to pray for Wendy, Elaine Dahl’s co-worker, she 

has cancer and has stopped the radiation treatments. Please 

pray for her as she may try alternate treatments.  

 Steve & Kathy Wilson, visitors from last week, would like prayers 

for their son-in-law Justin. He is currently deployed to Kuwait. 

Please also be with their daughter, Courtney and family while 

he is deployed. 

 Cheryl, Arlene Luton’s daughter, broke her arm in a skating 

accident. Please pray for quick healing.  

 Bill, Bob Sallee’s friend and business associate, is recovering 

from a kidney transplant. Please pray for his recovery and the 

transplant to be successful.  

 Our Bible Studies: Private studies with individuals. 

 Our Missionaries: Roman & Johanna Halamicek (Slovakia), 

Clio Eldred (prison ministry), Mountain States Children’s Home 

(Longmont, CO), Ray & Maricela Dennis (Cuernavaca, Mexico). 

 SIBI  NW Students:  Doug  Sears, Bobby Lumpkin, Jimmy 

Zakem.  

 Healthy Babies & Mothers: Nerissa Main, Bryna Santiesteban. 

 Traveling: Paris Rogers, Kay Fishback, Mellicks, Sue Pedersen,  

Bartletts, Gerit Richardson, Kiles. 

 Pray for Our Military: David Gebbie,  TJ Bostic,  Curtis Ringus, 

Tim Chafins, Kimberly McGuire,  Sergio Vizguerra.  

 Continuing Prayer Concerns: Ida Reiff, Jorene Dake, Clio 

Eldred, Carter & Pat Conrad, Darryl & Debra Reitan,  Joe & Erin 

Davis, Kristi Whitaker, Don Jackson, Brian Hevly, Kayley Wright, 

Stephanie Marzolf, Mark & Barbara Albertson, Arlene Luton, 

Charles Ames, Retha Avey, Barbara Clark,  Lucy Shaffer,  Jeanette 

Thomason, Tawnya Johnson, Marcia Cline, Glenda Reiff. 

Praise and Harmony Singing 

Workshop:  The Bellevue church of 

Christ will be hosting a Praise & 

Harmony Singing Workshop with Keith Lancaster of Acappella 

Ministries Sunday, October 16th, 2:00-4:00 pm. Please see the flyer 

for more information.   

Bowling: We will be bowling Saturday, October 22nd, 

1:30 pm at Pacific Lanes in Tacoma. The cost will be 

$5.00 per person which includes two games and shoe 

rental. Please RSVP to John or Shannon Dacca so we can reserve 

enough lanes for our group.  

5th Sunday Area-Wide Singing & Potluck:  The 5th 

Sunday Area-wide Singing will be October 30th, 5:00 

pm at Puyallup.  There will be a potluck meal following 

the singing. As the host, the Puyallup congregation  is to 

bring soups and sandwiches, with visiting congregation bringing 

desserts and drinks.   

future, the time is right for us to focus our attention on 

prayer.  Please make every effort to come and be an 

important part of this most needed study. 

 

     Mark  

 Please pray for our nation to return to honoring and serving 

God. 

 Please pray for those on the East coast dealing with 

Hurricane Matthew. Pray for those families who have 

already lost loved ones. 

 Sandy Wilson’s mother passed away. Please pray for peace 

and comfort for Sandy and the family at this time. 

 Charles Ames has started radiation treatments again. Please 

pray for these treatments to be successful and for Charles to 

have strength and to be encouraged. 

 Connie Sergent  has shingles. Please pray for healing with no 

complications.  

 Sue Linton is in excruciating back pain and is waiting on 

insurance to approve some medical tests before she can even 

schedule surgery.  Please pray for her  to be able to withstand the 

pain and for insurance to approve everything for surgery. 

 Pearl, John Bailey’s sister, has been diagnosed with cancer in 

her back, but has stopped treatments. Please pray for her to 

be encouraged to continue with the treatments. 

Ladies’ Night Out: Ladies’ Night Out will be 

Monday, October 10th, 6:00 pm at Famous Dave’s 

by the South Hill Mall. All ladies are invited to join us 

for some good food and sister fellowship. 

Friday Night Singing: The Friday Night 

Singing will be Friday, October 14th, 7:00 pm 

at the Bartlett’s home. Everyone is invited to 

join us for a fun evening of singing praises to God.  

Linder Road’s Spiritual Growth Lectureship: The 

Linder Road church of Christ will be hosting their 

annual Spiritual Growth Lectureship October 13-16, 

2016. The theme is The Organic Church.  There is a 

flyer on the foyer bulletin board with more detailed 

information.  

Tuesday Morning Bible Study: As a reminder, 

there is a Tuesday morning Bible study (also known 

as Senior Saints Bible study) on the Sermon on the 

Mount, at 10:00 am, in the downstairs SIBI classroom. Anyone 

can join in on this study. All ages are welcome! 

Lads to Leaders: The Olympia church of Christ will be 

hosting a Lads to Leaders Workshop on October 15th, 

from 10:00 am to noon with Roy Johnson of 

Montgomery, AL, the National director of the Lads to 

Leaders program. Roy will provide information for you to begin  a 

L2L program in any congregation. Please see Gene McCaul if you 

are interested in attending this meeting. 

Bible Meeting: The Kirkland church of Christ will be 

presenting a two day meeting Friday, October 14th 

and Sunday, October 16th  entitled Overcoming 

Suffering - God Allows It and How We Should Respond To It. More 

detailed information can be found on the flyer on the foyer bulletin 

board.  


